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Assassination Records Review Board 
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July 24, 1995 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim DiEugenio 

10734 Jefferson Blvd. 

Unit 441 

Culver City, California 90230 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

I’m writing in response to your recent letter (undated) that the Review Board received on July 21, 

1995.  Yes, John had told us about the apparent inconsistencies with Carver Gayton’s testimony and 

I knew about John Gochenauer, but I’m glad to know Zach Sklar may be able to shed some light on 

this.  Thank you for Zach’s telephone number. 

 

I would like to hear your comments about Mr. Connick.  Is the “Shaw-Oswald” film you speak of 

the one I faxed you the court order about?  (The film taken by the WDSU cameraperson in front of 

the International Trade Mart when Oswald was leafleting?)  Don’t hold off on our account.  I am 

continuing to actively work on New Orleans-related records and want to be ready when the “subpoena 

issue” gets cleared up. 

 

I called you at 4:30 p.m. Friday afternoon, east coast time, but did not get you or your answering 

machine so I thought I’d write.  Give me a call at your convenience.  I’ll call you back to save your 

toll charges. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Anne Buttimer, Esq. 
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